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January 10, 2021 
  
  
  
To 
The Program Officer, 
NSS Unit 
RJ College. 
  
  
Sub: Letter of Appreciation. 
  
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
We are highly grateful to you for the participation we received in the webinar organized by 
PCGT in collaboration with your institution, on the topic of "Protection of Mobile From 
Phishing Scam" on 8th January, 2021. We appreciate the NSS volunteers of RJ College for 
taking the initiative to create awareness on such an important topic.  Hope we get to work 
with the team in future. 
  
Best Wishes and Regards, 

 
Adv. Ruchi Bhagat 
Program Manager, Youth For Governance 
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